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Help your child stay safe on chat apps 

The NSPCC have published safety guides on chat apps.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/chat-apps/ 

 

 

Chat apps allow users to send messages, videos, photographs and  

documents to individuals or groups of people. Personal safety settings 

should always be used to help ensure children only receive messages from 

people they know and trust and messages from strangers are automatically 

blocked. Reassuring children they can talk with you if they feel they may 

have had a risky conversation is to be recommended.  

 

If you’re worried about something a child or young person may have  

experienced online, you can contact the NSPCC helpline for free support and 

advice. Call 0808 800 5000 or contact NSPCC online 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/what-if-suspect-abuse/ 

Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP) website 

The new CEOP website has been  

designed for children to visit at home with 

their Parents/Carers and features characters 

and messages from Jessie and Friends. 

The website gives children opportunities to 

complete tasks and collect badges when 

they help the characters complete online 

safety activities.  

There is also an excellent Parent/Carers 

guide 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/4-7s-

website/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/chat-apps/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/what-if-suspect-abuse/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/4-7s-website/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/professionals/resources/4-7s-website/

